
Submitter: Barbara Roach 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

Oregonians, House Bill 3075 (HB 3075) is a serious threat to both constitutional 

rights and social justice, and we need to take action before it becomes law. 

Regardless of where you stand on gun policy, this bill raises major concerns about 

fairness, equity, and constitutionality. 


